De: Barnholden, Dan

Envoyé: 17 juin 2014 19:05

À: John Budreski; Consultation-en-cours; <u>Comments@osc.gov.on.ca</u>

Objet: RE: Request for Comment Regarding Proxy Advisory Firms.

Dear Me Beaudoin and the Secretary of the OSC;

I have read Mr. Budreski's letter and am supportive of his proposal. I am an investment banker with 16 years of experience and am currently a Managing Director and Office Head – Vancouver for National Bank Financial. I share John's concerns regarding the role of proxy advisory firms in the market and think that his proposal provides an elegant solution.

Best,

Dan Barnholden

Dan Barnholden Managing Director, Global Mining & Metals Investment Banking

National Bank Financial Inc. Vancouver Office: 604.443.4010

Mobile: